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 Weekly Panui –  Wednesday 27 June, 2018 
 

 
Kia ora koutou whanau,  
 

It’s been an action packed start to my tenure as acting      
Principal with the promise of a very busy end to term 2. 
I was warmly welcomed by the staff and students on Monday 
with an impressive powhiri. 
You can see for yourselves the skill and commitment of our 
students in kapahaka at the Reporoa Festival. Search ‘Waikite 
Kapahaka’ on Youtube to see videos of our junior and senior 
teams. 
 

I look forward to meeting more of you over the next few 
weeks, especially through our new ’Reading Together’          
programme that will be running next term: more about that 
next week. 
 

Please feel free to 
pop in and see me 
if you have any 
questions or  
concerns. I am in 
class Monday to 
Wednesday so 
send me a text 
and we can  
arrange a time to 
talk. 
 

Ngà mihi  
 

Niall Dinning 
Waikite Valley 
School—Developing Learners for Life 
principal@waikitevalley.school.nz   
Ph:  0274303014 / 333 1888 

 

Wednesday 27 June 
 Te Ruma Puawai 

Assembly 2pm. 
 
Thursday 28 June 
 NZEI Union 

Meeting—Students 
to be collected 
from School  by 
1.15pm 

 GPA Technology 
as usual 

 
Friday 29 June  
 School Disco 
 
Wednesday  4 July 
  School Open day 
   Reports home 
 
Friday 6 July  
 Term 2 Ends 
 
Monday 23 July 
 Term 3 begins 
 PTA Meeting 9am 
  
Wednesday  25 July 
 Board Meeting 

Special message from the 
Board 

In this time of heightened risk to stock due to Micoplasma Bovis  we 
have decided not to include calves in Pet Day  for 2018. We will continue 
to  offer the option of lambs & kids. 
The staff and students will explore other activities to 
ensure this day is enjoyable for all children who         
participate.  Please forward any  suggestions to         
Mr Dinning. 



We have a 200 litre Quantum one (retail value 
$1047.34 GST incl.)  donated from                    
Farmlands as a   fundraiser for our Agrikids Team      
travelling to     Invercargill to compete in the 
Grand     Championship this July.  If you can sup-
port us by       purchasing this item, 
please contact the office.  Money 
raised will go towards flights &   
accommodation.   

 

SHARING LEARNING ACROSS THE SCHOOL 

Room 2 
Decorating 
their clay 
cup cakes 

Checking 
out sheep 
body 
parts in 
Room 1 

WANTED—the GPA  are collecting boxes and other cardboard for the 
food forest. Please leave it in the old bike shed. 



SCHOOL WEBSITE— www.waikitevalley.school.nz 

Link to electronic return 
slips for permission and 

transport notices 

Sign up for     
electronic version 

of our weekly   
newsletter 

Link to newsletter archive 



Many thanks to Jim 
from Hynds for        
supplying the pipes for 
our outdoor classroom. 
To Richard Palmer—

(former old boy of Waikite Valley 
School) of Ngakuru Transport for         
delivering  the concrete pipes  
Thanks to Watson Elliston, Central 
Drainage & Earthworks, for        
positioning the pipes  

 


